ALLIED DRIVE TASK FORCE UPDATE FOR THE COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMISSION April 9, 2008 MEETING

- 1. The Allied Area Task Force received updates on some of the current housing situations in Allied. The majority of information available was on the Project Home/Prairie Crossing units. The Task Force would like more information about properties that were in "nuisance abatement" status but are no longer however we can't get information from the new housing managers.
- 2. The Task Force received an update from the Employment & Training Subcommittee that continues to discuss the current programs located in the neighborhood and what is working and what could be improved.
- 3. The Task Force identified members to participate on the Public Safety & Security Subcommittee. They also brainstormed a list of issues that the Subcommittee could use as its work plan. OCS staff will be working with Police and creating a draft work plan for the Subcommittee. The Public Safety & Security Subcommittee will begin meeting as soon as the Employment & Training Subcommittee completes its work.
- 4. The Task Force had further discussion about the draft 3-5 year Revitalization Plan for Allied Drive. They discussed using this a guide for future discussion and to check-in on a variety of issues for Allied but not to specifically update the plan now.